
 
 
 
 

 

COMMENTS RECEIVED FOR PROPOSED RULE REVISIONS: 

PROPOSED REVISION OF  
CHAPTER 1 FEE SCHEDULE 

 
 
 
 
A public hearing on the proposed revisions was held August 13, 2025. Individuals could 
attend/participate in-person, by phone, or on-line via Microsoft Teams. No oral or written 
comments were submitted. 
 
The comment period closed September 2, 2025.  No comments were submitted. 
 
The deadline for rebuttal submissions is September 16, 2025. 


